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TO BE ANSWERED ON 08.08.2018 

 

NEW TRAIN FROM DHANBAD TO SURAT 

 

†3543. SHRI PASHUPATI NATH SINGH: 

 

Will the Minister of RAILWAYS be pleased to state: 

 

(a) whether the Government proposes to start a new train from 

Dhanbad to Surat; 

 

(b) if so, the details thereof; and 

 

(c) if not, the reasons therefor? 

ANSWER 

 

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS 

 

(SHRI RAJEN GOHAIN) 

 

(a) to (c)  No, Madam.  Owing to operational and resource 

constraints, at present, there is no proposal for introduction of a 

new train between Dhanbad and Surat.  However, introduction of 

new train is an ongoing process over Indian Railways and is done 

keeping in view the operational feasibility, traffic justification, 

resource availability, competing demands etc. 

***** 


